
 
 
 
Dear Derry Preschool Families,  
 
Preparations are under way for the Silent Auction and Dinner to be held Friday, February 28, 
2020.  To add to our fabulous list of community-donated auction items, we are asking YOU, 
our Derry Preschool families for help.  Feel free to combine donations between families.  Listed 
below are a few suggestions for tax-deductible donations. 
 

Tickets to Sporting Events  Restaurant or Store Gift Certificates 
Home-Cooked Dinner Party  Weekend or Overnight Getaway 
Theatre or Movie Tickets  Handmade Items or Original Artwork 
Service you can provide  Gift Certificate for Cleaning Services 
New and Treasured Toys  Birthday Entertainment for Children 

 

On the back is the Silent Auction Family Donor Form.  If donating an item for our silent or live 
auction, please be specific and detailed in describing your item for our auction catalog.  Include 
size, material, color, design, and purpose.  If relevant, please attach brochures, photographs, and 
actual gift certificates.   
 
Don’t have anything to donate?  You can still make a huge impact with a monetary tax-
deductible contribution to Derry Preschool.  Your contribution will immediately benefit our 
students.  
 
With your support, this event promises to be an evening to remember as well as a fundraising 
success!!  As always, do not hesitate to call or email (dpFUNraising@gmail.com) with any 
questions or ideas.  Thank you for your generous support of the Silent Auction and Derry 
Preschool. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

                    
ME Steelman      Jorie Showalter 
President/Silent Auction Co-Chair   Silent Auction Co-Chair  
(717) 679-1697   (717) 471-3623 
  



SILENT AUCTION FAMILY DONOR FORM 
 

 

_____To benefit Derry Preschool, I/we would like to donate the following item or service to be 
auctioned on Friday, February 28, 2020. 
 
Donor(s) Name (as to appear in the Auction Booklet)  ______________________________________ 
Donor(s) Address      ______________________________________ 
Donor(s) Phone Number     ______________________________________ 
Donor(s) E-mail      ______________________________________ 
 
 

Description of item or service for the Auction Booklet: 
 
 
 
 
 
Special Instructions and/or Expiration Date: 
 
 
 
 
 
Approximate dollar value of the item   ______________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
_______ I/We are unable to donate an item; however, we would like to support Derry Preschool with a 
tax-deductible contribution. 
 
Donor(s) Name (as to appear in the Auction Booklet)  ______________________________________ 
Donor(s) Address      ______________________________________ 
Donor(s) Phone Number     ______________________________________ 
Donor(s) E-mail      ______________________________________ 
 
Donation amount      ______________________________________ 
 

**Please make checks out to Derry Preschool** 
 
 
 

Please return this form and donation items to the 
Silent Auction box located on the table in Parents’ Place 

By Friday, February 14, 2020. 


